

TERM 3 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 22
AUGUST 2025



## DIGITAL MEDIA LITERACY & SAFETY

**SchoolTV** is offering an exclusive once off webinar on Digital Media and Literacy. Dr Michael Carr-Greg and Susan McLean are leading experts and will share invaluable insights into how to empower young people to navigate the online world safely and responsibly.

Teachers work hard to ensure that students have an understanding of Digital Safety and Digital Literacy. They are teaching students to be Safe, Savvy and Social users of technology. Amongst other, students learn to take care of their devices, watch out for scammers, not to believe everything they see online and to speak to an adult, if they see anything that makes them feel unsafe.

WEBINAR: Digital Media Literacy & Safety (Part III)

DATE: Wednesday, 3 September 2025

**TIME:** 7:30pm

Topics in this webinar include:

- New Social Media Regulations
- Digital Footprint and Reputation
- Screen Time and Brain Development
- Parental Controls

Unfortunately, this event coincides with our Creative Arts Night for Years 5 & 6 and it is **not** available on replay.

Click on this to register:

**REGISTER HERE** 

## **Mrs Jacoline Petersen**

Director of Student Counselling